
 

Bulky Pick-up 

Week of Aug 

13th– 17th  
Once again the Village of North Fond du Lac will be offering a curbside bulky waste 

collection. Collection will begin Aug 13th through Aug17th. Crews will begin in the south east 

area of the village and work their way north and west through the village. Crews will only be 

making one pass through the village, please have your items out in advance of the crew. 

Please place your items for collection at the curb in sturdy containers, if in cardboard boxes 

please tape the bottom of box, so it can hold the weight within it. Please place metal objects in 

separate piles. 

Items that are not going to be accepted include all types of tires, television sets or computer 

monitors, air conditioners and dehumidifiers, lawn waste, building and or demolition materials, 

refrigerators, freezers, and microwave ovens. We will accept stoves, ovens, water heaters, 

wash machines, and dryers. 

We ask that you do not begin placing items at the curb until August 11th.  

  
  


